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27 July 2022

INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 22-023

Thank you for your information request, received on 11 July 2022. You asked the London
Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide the following information
under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA):

“In 2007, £425m was transferred from the Big Lottery Fund to Olympics 2012
organisers.

By March 2019, £68.5m had been returned to the National Lottery Community Fund
from LLDC through money generated by the sale of assets, according to then
charities minister Mims Davies. This left £356.5m outstanding.

Could you let me know how much money has been repaid by LLDC to the National
Lottery Community Fund in total as of 31 June 2022?”

A commitment was made in 2007 by the Government, and endorsed by the (then) Mayor of
London, that the sum of £675m would be returned to the National Lottery Distributors from
the receipts of land sales effected by the London Development Agency (now London Legacy
Development Corporation (LLDC)) at Queen Elizabeth Olympic Park.

The National Lottery Funding Repayment Agreement (‘the Agreement’) between the
Department for Digital, Culture, Media and Sport (DCMS) and the Greater London Authority
(GLA), signed in 2012, sets out the basis upon which the return of any monies would be
affected.

As at 31 March 2022, total LLDC land receipts are £239m of which £167m are subject to the
Agreement.

Under the Agreement, all of the £167m is retained by the GLA or LLDC (at the discretion of
the GLA).

If you are unhappy with our response to your request and wish to make a request for an
internal review of our response, you should write to:

Deputy Chief Executive
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London Legacy Development Corporation
Level 9

5 Endeavour Square

Stratford

E20 1JN

Email: FOl@londonlegacy.co.uk

Please note: requests for internal reviews received more than forty workings days after the
initial response will not be handled.

If you are not content with the outcome of the internal review, you may appeal directly to the
Information Commissioner at the address given below. You should do this within two months
of our final decision. There is no charge for making an appeal.

Further information on the Freedom of Information Act 2000 is available from the Information
Commissioner’s Office:

Wycliffe House

Water Lane

Wilmslow

SK9 5AF

Telephone 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45

Website www.ico.gov.uk

Yours sincerely

FOI / EIR Co-ordinator
London Legacy Development Corporation





